
To whom it may concern;
I am writing this email to oppose the development application DA2019/0123 organic food 
markets at address Lot 26 DP 645262 80-82 Mona Vale road, Mona Vale due to the extremely 
loud noise levels that would occur at time of set-up and shut-down of the organic food market. 
There would be a constant stream of cars and trucks to set up this market not to mention all 
the individual stall set ups eg: loud talking and everything else that comes with the job, as you 
know Mona Vale Road is being upgraded as we speak and there will be a lot of noise coming 
from that work day time and night time work that will most likely last for years then to have 
markets set up extremely early in the morning would be horrendous .

Thank you for receiving my opposition to this project. 
I have a very young family and we can’t have noise all night then noise early in the morning.

Danielle Danswan 

Sent from my iPhone
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